
St. Therese’s School, Padrauna 

Important Notice for Classes 5 to 12 

          Date: 21-11-2024 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 An event “Buddha se Kabir Tak” will be held in our school (New 

Campus) tomorrow on 22-11-2024 for the students and staffs. A 

professional team will be coming for this special program. Therefore, all 

the students have to be present in the school. Tomorrow’s scheduled 

exams and SUPW will be conducted on 02nd December 2024 following 

the same timing. Tomorrow’s dispersal timing for the class 5 to 12 will be 

12:00 pm. Exam schedule for Bharwalia Section will remain unchanged as 

per the exam time table. 

                Sd/- 

        Principal 


